
 January 24, 2023

To: The Criminal Justice Coordinating Council

From: Chairman Bill Slaughter

RE: 2022-2023 VOCA Reimbursement 

       Sub-Grant Numbers: C22-8-076 and C18-8-566

To Whom It May Concern:

The Lowndes County Commission authorizes the reimbursement for the above-listed 

VOCA grants to be processed via ACH directly to the District Attorney’s Office of the Southern 

Judicial Circuit.

                                                                                  Sincerely,

                                                                                  __________________________________

                                                                                  Bill Slaughter

                                                                                  Chairman

                                                                                  Lowndes County Board of Commissioners

                            


